
General Practice 
Networking Meeting

Q&A session about all things General Practice 
with Wendy O’Meara

Wendy is an experienced general practice educator. She enjoys 
sharing her knowledge to improve processes that maximise 
outcomes in general practice. Most recently she has delivered 
MBS for Chronic Disease Management to rural and metropolitan 
general practices and for staff of an Aboriginal community 
controlled health service and a series of General Practice Triage 
workshops for receptionists and Practice Managers.

Have any questions? 
Pre-submit your questions here (or use the QR code)

When:	 Wednesday  June 19 
	 11am – 1pm (check in from 10.45am) 
	 Lunch provided

Where:	 Quality Hotel Parklake Shepparton, 481 Wyndham Street 
	 (parking available onsite)

Register:	 Register to attend here (or use the QR code) 
	

For further information please contact Megan Connelly on 0407 446 946 or email mconnelly@murrayphn.org.au
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